
 

   

 

                         25.04.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
  
     I’m glad to share that Centravis continues to operate at full capacity. All our production 
systems—including electricity, water supply, and support infrastructure—remain stable and 
fully functional. This allows us to keep every production line running smoothly and deliver 
according to plan. 
  
     At the same time, our team is actively enhancing internal processes and seeking out 
innovative solutions to improve both efficiency and product quality. Thanks to this ongoing 
effort, you can count on us for reliable lead times, consistent deliveries, and tubes that meet 
your exact technical expectations. 
  
     We truly appreciate your trust and continued partnership. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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